
From Gregg’s Desk:  Insights by Rushville State 
Bank’s President & CEO

Another summer is already 
behind us, and while it has been 
extremely dry over the past two 

months early indications are that 
our crops are once again going to 

be very 
good.  Soon our local 
farmers will be busy 
with harvest, so be sure 
to watch out for slow 
moving equipment on 
the roads.  

At Rushville State 
Bank, we continuously 
are looking for new 
products and services 
to better serve our 
customers and community.  Over the next few 
months we will be introducing an automated 
personal loan application that will be available 24 
hours a day, 7 days a week.  “Quilo” will be accessed 
via your mobile device, please watch our website 
(www.rushvillestatebank.com) and Facebook page for 

additional information on this exciting new product.  
We lost a member of our Rushville State Bank family 

in July with the passing of Dick Schenk.  Dick was a 
true community banker, always striving to improve 
the well-being of our customers and our community.  

He will be missed.
Have a great Smiles Day 

and a safe fall!
– Gregg Roegge,  

President & CEO
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Our Rushville State Bank 
family was saddened to hear of 
the passing of Richard Greer 
Schenk on July 14, 2022.   Richard 
“Dick” Schenk spent his career 
at  Rushville State Bank from 
1961 until his retirement in 2015.  
During his tenure with Rushville 
State Bank, Dick held the 
positions of Assistant Cashier, 
Vice President, and served as 
President from 1976 through his 

retirement in 1993.  Dick also 
served on the Rushville State 
Bank and Rushville Bancshares, 
Inc. Board of Directors from 
1963 through 2015. Dick served 
as a Community Banker for 
over 54 years, working for the 
advancement and well being of 
our community.  We will always 
be proud to have had Dick as 
part of our Rushville State Bank 
family.

In Remembrance of Richard “Dick” Schenk

Join us for  
Smiles Day  
on Friday,  

September 23rd
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by Judy Quillen

Snacks For Students

Community Focused

Snacks for Students began providing weekend snacks to eligible 
Pre-K through 4th grade students in March of 2012.  The 
program is sponsored by the Rushville First United Methodist 
Church.  It was organized by Judy Quillen, our Bank’s Premier 
Club Coordinator.  Volunteers, including Rushville State Bank 
staff members, gather weekly to pack snack bags for distribution 
at the Schuyler-Industry School District. Over 60,000 snack bags 
have been distributed through this program to date! Donations can 
be made to Snacks for Students – c/o Rushville State Bank.

Scammers are on the hunt for your 
personal information any way 
they can get it.  They will send 

email or text messages with links to 
click, install malware on your computer 
or simply make a phone call.   Using 
phone calls, attackers will use what is 
referred to as social engineering to take 
advantage of your emotions to access 
sensitive or confidential information.  
Callers may tell you about a large 
transaction posted to your checking 
account or debit card, they might 
claim you have computer problems, 
tell you a family member is in 
need of legal assistance or claim 
to be from a government agency 
like Social Security, the IRS or 
even Rushville State Bank.  The 
requests will normally come with 
a sense of urgency in order to trick 
you into giving out information 
without thinking first.

• Before responding with any 
information, take a moment 
to think about “where” the 
communication is coming from: do not 
trust it blindly, including the phone 
number on the caller ID, the email 
address or the website domain.  Your 
local bank; your credit card company; 
a government agency like Social 
Security WILL NOT CALL YOU for 
your personal information.  They 
WILL NOT call for your online account 
user name or password, your account 
numbers, your debit card/credit card 
numbers, or your social security 
number.  If you receive a call asking for 

information like this; HANG UP and 
call the known/published number for 
the entity that was said to be calling. Do 
not call the number they give you.

• Before clicking a link in a text 
message or email; THINK TWICE.  If 
you receive an unexpected request to 
reset a password for an online account 
– do not click the link before calling 
the known/published number for 
the account to confirm the request.  
DO NOT download files or open 

documents from unknown sources – 
doing so may infect your computer or 
device with malware that will allow 
a scammer access to your personal 
information.

• Be aware of tech support scams 
– Microsoft does not reach out to 
consumers by email or telephone to 
inform them their computer requires 
an update.  If you receive a message or 
pop-up on your computer asking you to 
click a link or call a number shown on 
the screen, DO NOT DO IT.    Contact 

a local tech support business or family 
member to assist with the computer 
issue if needed, but DO NOT pay any 
online tech support companies that 
contact you regarding your computer. 

• Never give anyone your online 
banking account credentials, including 
your user name and password.  NO ONE 
will ever call you to ask you for your 
access information to your banking, 
investment, or credit card accounts.  
Releasing this information will allow 

a scammer directly into your 
personal accounts, giving them 
the ability to transfer funds out 
of your account to the scammer.   
Rushville State Bank employees 
or their vendors WILL NEVER 
call, text or email you asking for 
your online banking username 
or password, your debit card, or 
account information.

If you believe you have been the 
victim of a social engineering attack 
over the phone, through email or 
text, or in person – contact Rushville 

State Bank at 217-322-3323 immediately 
for assistance in freezing your deposit 
accounts, credit and/or debit cards, and 
online accounts to prevent a potential 
loss of funds.  Scammers work quickly 
once information has been released, so 
do not delay in contacting Rushville State 
Bank or other account holders in order to 
stop your information from being used 
against you.   Do not be embarrassed if 
you think you have been a victim – your 
call will be handled confidentially and 
with respect.

When In Doubt, Check It Out!!
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The Premier Club is taking a trip to Branson, MO 
November 3-6, 2022.  The group plans to see shows by 

Pierce Arrow, Down Home Country, The Texas Tenors, 
SIX, and the Dutton’s.  The trip also includes a cruise on 

the Table Rock Lake on the Showboat Branson Belle.    Final payments 
for this fun-filled, annual trip are due by September 26, 2022.  For more 
details including pricing and availability, please contact us at 217-322-3323.

Premier Club
by Judy Quillen

Your trusted banking partner offers wealth management 
services to assist in achieving your financial goals.

RSB Wealth Management is a division of Rushville State Bank (RSB). Securities are: not insured by the FDIC; not a deposit or other obligation of, or guaranteed 
by, the depository institution; subject to investment risks, including possible loss of the principal amount invested. Securities, Insurance, and Investment 
Advisory Services are offered through Midwestern Securities Trading Company, LLC (MSTC). Member FINRA/SIPC. MSTC and RSB are not affiliated.

Financial Consultant Nathan White, AIF’, CPFA, is here to assist individuals, business owners and not-for-profit 
organizations with their financial planning needs. He has more than 17 years experience helping clients define 
their financial goals and implementing the appropriate investment or insurance solutions for those goals.

Schedule a free financial consultation with Nathan by calling the bank  
or stopping in and talking to any of our team members.

217-322-3323
• 401(k) Rollovers
• Traditional and Roth IRAs
• Educational Savings Accounts
• Employer-Sponsored Retirement Plans

• Stocks, Bonds, Mutual Funds, Annuities
• Long-Term Care and Life Insurance
• Investment Advisory Services
• So much more!

Coming Soon!Update your 
contact info

It’s important to remember to check 
your contact information and update it 
regularly. Please let us know if there 

are any changes to your preferred address, 
phone numbers and email addresses. 
This is how we reach you if there are 
any questions or concerns regarding your 
accounts. Call us at 217-322-3323 with any 
question or to update your information.



100 East Lafayette Street
P.O. Box 50
Rushville, IL 62681-0050
217-322-3323

TIME SENSITIVE MATERIAL!

PLEASE DELIVER IMMEDIATELY!
100 E. Lafayette Street
P.O. Box 50
Rushville, IL 62681
ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED
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Calendar of Events
Visit RushvilleStateBank.com for more community events!

Sep 23......Smiles Day – RIHS Homecoming 
~Schuyler-Industry School Holiday 

Sep 30....Schuyler Industry Schools Closed 
~½ Day - Improvement Day

Oct 1........................... Deer Archery Season  
Open through January 15, 2023

Oct 7......Schuyler Industry Schools Closed  
~½ Day - Improvement Day

Oct 8-10.......... Youth Deer Shotgun Season

Oct 10.......................Columbus Day Holiday 
~Rushville State Bank Closed 

~Schuyler-Industry School Holiday

Oct 26-27............. Schuyler-Industry School  
Parent Teacher Conferences

Oct 28 ....Schuyler-Industry School Holiday

Oct 31............................................Halloween

Nov 6................Daylight Savings Time Ends

Nov 8........ Election Day - Schuyler-Industry 
~School Holiday

Nov 11...................................... Veteran’s Day 
~Rushville State Bank Closed 

~Schuyler-Industry School Holiday

Nov 18....Schuyler Industry Schools Closed 
~½ Day - Improvement Day

Nov 18-20..........First Shotgun Deer Season

Nov 23-25...........Schuyler-Industry Schools 
~Thanksgiving Vacation

Nov 24............................... Thanksgiving Day 
~Rushville State Bank Closed

Dec 1-4........ Second Shotgun Deer Season


